
December 12, 2023 

Bison Bits Buffalo Head Prairie School  
     Bison Bits is published the first and third Tuesday each month to inform parents about school events and provide important information. 

 

Merry Christmas BHPS Families! 

The Christmas season provides each of us with an opportunity to reflect upon all that 

has happened throughout the year and the many blessings we have experienced. 

Students, parents, and staff can now all take a bit of time to embrace the Christmas 

season. It is a time for some rest, time with family and friends, and time to celebrate 

the true meaning of Christmas.   

Best wishes and Merry Christmas to each BHPS family! 

  

 

Kindergarten Grad Photos 

Kindergarten grad photos are scheduled to take place on Tuesday and Wednesday, 

January 9 & 10. T/T photos will take place Tuesday afternoon. W/F class grad photos 

will occur on Wednesday morning. 

  

 

 

Upcoming Event 

Christmas Concert Dress Rehearsals and Christmas Concert 

Buffalo Head Prairie School students and staff are excited to be able to host the annual 

Christmas Concert on Monday, December 18th at 7:00pm. Doors will open at 6:30pm, 

and we ask that students go to their classrooms upon arrival at the school. Last names 

A-M please use the front entrance. Last names N-Z use the back (west) entrance. We 

look forward to sharing hope, joy, and peace with parents during the concert. 

A rehearsal for student viewing will take place on Friday, December 15. In addition, we 

will run a dress rehearsal on Monday, December 18 at 1:30pm to allow parents and 

grandparents who prefer to see the concert without the crowds. 

  

 

Final Day– Tuesday, December 19 

The final school day prior to Christmas break is always an exciting day for students and 
staff. Please note the following schedule on December 19.  

8:45am-12:30pm Classroom activities and lunch 
12:30-1:15pm Turkey Shoot in gymnasium 
1:30-2:30pm Student/Staff/Parent basketball game 
2:51pm Student dismissal for Christmas break 

Parents, please feel welcome to join us on December 19 at 12:30pm for the turkey 
shoot or at 1:30pm for the student/staff/parent basketball game. It would be great to 
have some parents play in this game! 

  

 

Wednesday, December 13th 

Club 100 
 

Thursday, December 14th  

Christmas/Red Green Day 
 

Monday, December 18th  

Christmas Concert Dress 
Rehearsal @1:30pm 

 

Christmas Concert @7:00pm 
 

Tuesday, December 19th  

Christmas Activities & Class 
Christmas Parties 

 

Wednesday-Sunday, 
December 20th-January 7th 

Christmas Break 

 

Sunday, January 7th  

Club 125 
 

Monday, January 8th  

Students Return to School  
 

Tuesday, January 9th  

No Hot Lunch This Week 
 

Tuesday, January 9th 

T/T/Kindergarten Grad Photos 
in the afternoon 

 

Wednesday, January10th  

W/F Kindergarten Grad Photos 
in the morning 

 

 

Grade 3 Sale & Food Bank Drive Report 

We are grateful for the support this community continues to provide. Our recent 

grade 3 garage and bake sale raised just over $1000 to support children that struggle 

to receive the basic needs of life.  

Thanks to BHPS families and staff, this year’s highly successful food bank drive 

brought in a total of 967 non-perishable food items, which will be donated to the La 

Crete Food Bank for local citizens in need during the holiday season. 


